21st May 2015 — Notice 015/2015

CYNOTICE «%

25 Stoney Creck Rd Bexley 2207 NSW
Ph: (02) 9554 9399 Fax: (02) 9554 9644
Email: alaca@alaea.asn.au

. Web: wwiw.alaca.asn.au
TO: ALL QANTAS LAMES Tt

RE: ADVICE ON CAT A

Last week I issued a notice number 13/2015.

The ALAEA immediately withdraws the advice contained within the notice that ALAEA members should not
sign AME category A experience books.
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STEVE PURVINAS
Federal Secretary

“Guardians of Air Safety”




